Clifford J. Scharman

Kahn & Scharman, LLC

A PROFESSIONAL LIMITED LIABILITY COMPANY
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW °

1750 K St., N.W., SUITE 400
¢/o Counsel for Capital Formation
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20006
TELEPHONE (301) 455-6462
EMAIL‘(b)(6)

May 21, 2013

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

FOIA/Privacy Officer
Mailstop: T-5 FO9

Washington, D.C 20555-0001

Dear Sir/Madam:;

At the recommendation of Ms. MacPherson of the U.S. Department of Labor (See
attached) we are filing this FOIA request with your office. This law firm represents
approximately twenty employees who worked for C. J. Coakley & Co. installing drywall at the
NRC building at 11601 Landsdown St., a Davis Bacon Act site on Rockville Pike, North
Bethesda, Md. This is a followup to my January 9 correspondence to Mr. Dory of the
Department of Labor requesting certain information and documents. I am now requesting that
you provide this information under the Freedom of Information Act 5 USC Sections 552 et.seq.
I am specifically requesting the following information.

1) A copy of the prime contract for the NRC building at 11601 Landsdown St. in North

Bethesda, Md.

2) A copy of the RFP soliciting the prime contract identified above.

3) A copy of any subcontracts issued to C.J. Coakley & Co. or any other entity to
install/finish drywall in that building.

4) A copy of any RFP for this subcontract if different from the RFP for the prime contract.

5) The date of the prime contract and subcontract identified above unless contained on the

contract.

We are prepared to pay any copy costs and reasonable research fees associated with
this request once you advise of same. Thanking you in advance for your anticipated

cooperation.

Sincerely Yours,

Clifford Scharman





